
WIRELESS POLICY 

Sturm Memorial Library provides free wireless to the Internet from 6:00 a.m. to 

10:00 p.m. The Library cannot guarantee that your hardware will work with our 

wireless connection and the Library is not responsible for any changes you make 

to your computer’s settings. 

The Library’s wireless network is not secure. Please take appropriate 

precautions when using this service.  

Users of wireless services must abide by the Library’s Internet Acceptable Use Policy. 

The Library reserves the right to end wireless sessions of anyone in violation of the 

policy.  

Library staff is not available to help anyone configure their laptop or PDA to access the 

wireless network or provide any technical assistance if difficulties occur. Staff will verify 

that the network is on and working. 

The Library accepts no responsibility for damage caused to a person’s laptop, PDA or 

other peripheral devices.  

Wireless printing is available through the eprint app. Users may save their work to a 

flash drive or other peripheral device and use the wired public access computers to 

print, or users can email documents to the library’s institutional email and staff will print 

it off as soon as it is possible.  

Staff reserves the right to limit the amount of bandwidth in use by any user of the 

wireless network particularly if there are multiple users of wireless at the same time. 


